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On behalf of the Arlington Community Public Health Nursing Service, I am writing 
to express our appreciation for the continued financial support of the board and 
the citizens of Sandgate. The Nursing Service is respectfully requesting that the 
board consider funding for the year 2024 in the amount of $1200. The nursing 
service continues to provide financial support for those in need of medical 
assistance, as well as camp scholarships, support for the Red Stocking and summer 
lunch programs, and JISP/KAP participation for area students. We also continue to 
provide four rolling scholarships to graduating students pursuing careers in 
healthcare. We are excited to increase this scholarship amount in the 2024 
academic year. We sincerely hope that you are able to grant our request, so we 
may continue to provide these important services in the community throughout 
the year.  
 
On behalf of the thirty community members that comprise our Board of Trustees, 
thank you for your service to our town and for your continued support of our 
missions.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
Jessica Massey, President 
 
Arlington Community Public Health Nursing Service, Inc.  
P.O. Box 62 
Arlington VT 05250 
ArlingtonNurses@gmail.com 
 


